
A4  Public statement planning committee 21st December 2022. 
 
We would like to object to this footbridge rebuilding scheme as it's not fully accessible to mothers 
and Fathers with buggies and wheelchairs users and Disabled people.  
Their does not appear to be a full equlities impact assessments on the scheme under the public 
equlities duty on Bristol city council as the Highway Authority or Planning Authority.  
Or the west of England mayoral combined transport Authority.  
We support the spending of a million pounds of Taxpayers money restoring the Bridge  but not a 
scheme that not accessible for all over Kingweston lane . 
 
Ian Beckey   
David Redgewell South west transport Network.  
 


